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Fred Krupp 

DegyPféd Cred : 

It was a pleasure to meet you and Isabel in New York earlier this month. Thank you for your time 

and thoughtful insights as always. | promised to get back to on a number of points that we 

discussed. 

You raised methane emission standards within Europe. | can confirrn that we support setting 

such standards, introducing them over a limited time-period which allows producers and shippers 

to take action as needed. 

Our industry argues strongly for the benefits of gas over coal, and we need to clearly demonstrate 

that to our customers, along with a progressive road map to minimising fugitives and incentivising 

differentiated gas. We would like to work with you and other willing parties to do this. 

We also discussed methane measurement. You asked whether, as we begin to have data based 

on measurement, we can share that data publicly. We believe the answer is yes - as and when 

it is integrated into the protocols we use for our external reporting, we intend for it to form part 

of the metrics we publish on greenhouse gas and methane emissions performance. 

  

  
Redacted - First Amendment 

    

Finally, as mentioned | would be thrilled if you can make our 12" February event when | will share 

a new corporate purpose and low carbon aims for BP. 

| look forward to seeing you again soon and meanwhile our teams will be in touch to follow up 

on the points raised above. 
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